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The last time we gave a detailed congregational update was November 10th.  
You can find this on the PNC page on the church website called CPC PNC 
Congregational Update 11.10.19. 
 

We encourage you to go back and review this information as it gives details about 
the discernment process.  
We are continuing to have face to face interviews and are narrowing the field of 
candidates.   
PIFs are continuing to come in and we are reviewing those as they are received. 
We remain hopeful and committed to this very important work and give thanks 
for God’s continued presence with us.    
 

Thank you for your continued prayers. 
 


